Attachment 3

RECEIVED
APR L]E 2018

CELINA CITY SCHOOLS

Friday, April 6, 2018

Celina Board of Education
585 E. Livingston Street
Celina, OH 45822

Dear Celina Board of Education and Dr. Ken Schmiesing,

This letter is to inform you of my consent to resign from my 2" grade teaching position at the
conclusion of the 2017-2018 school year.

I've decided to pursue a different career that allows me to work part time and dedicate more
time to my family.

A sincere thank you goes out to Celina City Schools for blessing me with the opportunity to
teach here for 3 years.

Respectfully,
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Heather Siefring

Celina Primary School

2" grade
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